
Sent: 4/08/2023 12:39:15 PM
Subject: DA2023/0868

Good afternoon - having been made aware of the proposed development listed above and the
environmental implications that would arise, we would like to protest against this proposal
being approved.

Having lived for over 20 years only a few 100 metres from the proposed site in Hay Street we
are strongly against high density living in such a family area. More apartments - more cars,
more traffic, more danger for children as well as the noise and disruption which neighbours
would have to endure.

No thankyou Northern Beaches Council - please see sense and have compassion for our
beautiful suburb.

Yours sincerely,

Jane and James Webber - 15 Worcester Street, Collaroy .


